
 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

It has been lovely to see so many parents at the coffee morning and our events 

leading up to the holidays.  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Ash class visited Westminster Abbey to understand other cultures. Westminster abbey is one of the 

world’s great churches. The Abbey has been the Coronation church since 1066. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lime class went to collect the school Christmas tree and decorated it beautifully! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parayhouse 

News – M2 

Westminster Abbey 

Christmas tree 



 

Willow class went to North End Road market as part of their CLPE lesson where they have been 

reading Handa’s Surprise. Handa has a basket full of exotic fruits from her country. Students were 

able to see and choose fruits to try at school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lime class went and visited Winter Wonderland as their end of year trip. They had lots of fun meeting 

Santa and going on a ride.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Out in the community 

Winter Wonderland  



 

As part of Willow’s topic ‘Our World’ they went to the Science Museum to see and explore aspects of 

the world around them. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Ash class Asdan group they have been focusing on the environment, specifically on recycling. They 

went to visit the recycling centre to provide the students with a learning experience to understand the 

importance of recycling and its impact on our environment. 

 

 

  

 

Willow to Science Museum 

Recycling Centre 



 

This module Willow have been exploring People, Countries, Culture, and Languages. They went to 

visit a traditional Hindu temple to provide the students with a learning experience to understand other 

cultures, Hindu ceremonies, Hindu beliefs, practices and values. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A group of our students went to the Panathlon in St Pauls School. They won lots of medals and all 

had a great time taking part in lots of sporting activities! Mr McCollin was very happy with all the 

students’ behaviour! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temple  

Panathlon  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Party 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas lunch & jumper day 



An Asdan group went to explore the science museum. They saw a giant telescope, ships and lots of 

other exciting exhibits.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elf on the Shelf  

Scientists 

Parayhouse have has some Elves come to visit over December…  

They have been very cheeky and up to mischief!  



 

This year’s performance was ‘How the Grinch Stole Christmas’! All the students were amazing!!  

 

 

The Grinch 


